From: David Fisher [

Sent: 26 May 2023 09:30
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Fwd: planning application 2023/1172/p. officina00 Whitfield street.

To: Elaine.Quigley(@camden.gov.uk, Planning@camden.co.uk
Subject: Re:planning application 2023/1172/p. officina00 Whitfield street.

Dear Ms Quigley

As both a central London resident and a regular patron of Officina00 I would like to register
my strong support for the above planning application re the use of the external terrace.

In an area well known for its many and diverse restaurants I do not see why this particular
proposal would be either out of the ordinary for the area, or would set a new precedent.
Indeed many of the restaurants in the area use their outside space which merely adds to the
general vibrancy and charm of the area. 1 do not believe that Officina00 would be any
different in this regard.

The restuarant is also both well run and its customers well behaved. This being the case 1
cannot see how it would cause any additional discomfort to any local residents.

In these difficult economic times I believe we should also do all we can to assist local family
run businesses which are, at the end of the day, a key feature of our local communities.

Kind regards
David and Susan Fisher

David Fisher
Sent from my iPad



